
 

11 February 2015 

 

The Director 

Select Committee on the supply and cost of gas and liquid fuels in New 

South Wales 

Parliament House 

Macquarie St 

Sydney NSW 2000 

Fax: (02) 9230 2981 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

RE: Question on Notice from hearing of Committee on the supply 

and cost of gas and liquid fuels in NSW 

 

The Chamber’s response to the following Question on Notice raised by the 

Hon Mick Veitch at the Committee Hearing on the supply and cost of gas 

and liquid fuels in NSW is outlined below. 

 

Question: At the last hearing we heard from the Minister that there is in 

fact a great degree of difficulty determining at any given time how much 

gas is in the system. Do you have views around how we could rectify that 

issue or at least make the gas information available to consumers? 

 

The NSW Business Chamber acknowledges the conclusion by both the 

Eastern Australia Gas Market Study and the Australian Energy Market 

Commission’s Gas Scoping Study that there is limited transparency of 

information in the East Coast Gas Market. 

 

The Chamber understands that there are currently a number of initiatives 

outlined in the Australian Gas Market Development Plan to increase 

transparency in the short-medium term and we support these initiatives, 

including: 

 Improving the Gas Statement of Opportunities; 

 Tasking the Australian Energy Market Operator and the Federal 

Government to improve the availability of market information and 

analysis; and 

 Improving the National Gas Market Bulletin Board. 

 

The Chamber also sees the removal of impediments to supply as the best 

way to increase the number of players in the supply side which would 

generally increase liquidity in the market and improve market information. 

 






